
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF WATERBORO 

Planning Board 

 
The Waterboro Planning Board will hold a site visit and public hearing on August 
7, 2019 regarding the Site Plan Review application for the re-development 
application of New Horizons Management Company, LLC. To be located at 
Tax Map 005 Lots 048-001 and 047C-001 (PO) 134 Main Street, East Waterboro. 
The Site Visit will start at 5:30pm at 134 Main Street with the Public Hearing 
following at 6:30 P.M. at the Waterboro Board of Selectmen’s Meeting Room 
located at 24 Townhouse Road, East Waterboro. The purpose of this public 
hearing is to receive public comment on the proposed Site Plan for Townline Deli 
and Convenience Store.  
 
The plans may be viewed during regular business hours in the Code/Planning 
Office. 
 
David Christensen, Chairman 

 

 


